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We feel that this idea would be attractive also to voluntary 

org-'nizations. It would give them an opportunity to benefit from the 

publicity which would be generated by International Cooperation Year 

by emphasizing their activities in the community or in the country as a 

whole.

The Canadian Delegation has carefully read the report of the 

Preparatory Committee for the International Cooperation Year. It is in 

full agreement with its recommendations, including the activities which 

it suggested might be undertaken by the United Dations. We assume that 

under the guidance of the Committee prooosed in draft resolution 1/433 

the Secretariat will make all necessary preparations for carrying out 

these suggested activities.

The Canadian Delegation supports the draft resolution 

cosponsored by six delegations and trusts that the General Assembly 

will approve it unanimously.


